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 Subject Date of meeting Follow-up actions required Administration's response 
1. An initial assessment 

of the 
recommendations in 
the Discrimination 
Law Review ("DLR") 
submitted by the 
Equal Opportunities 
Commission ("EOC") 
 

20 March 2017 Of the 27 recommendations in DLR which were 
considered by EOC to be of higher priority, the 
Administration was requested to provide in writing a 
timetable for taking forward these recommendations, and 
provide explanation(s) should the Administration decide 
not to take forward any of these recommendations.  For 
the rest of the recommendations made by EOC, the 
Administration was also requested to provide a timetable 
for their implementation.  
 

Response awaited. 

2. Practical arrangements 
for the 2018 
Legislative Council 
("LegCo") By-election 

4 January 2018 The Administration was requested to provide information 
on the improvement measures on handling and 
safekeeping of computer equipment and personal data to 
be implemented in the 2018 LegCo By-election. 
 

The Administration provided 
the information on 9 March 
2018 [LC Paper No. 
CB(2)1014/17-18(01)].  

3. An outline of the 
topics in the fourth 
report of the Hong 
Kong Special 
Administrative Region 
in the light of the 
International 
Covenant on Civil 
and Political Rights 

4 January 2018 The Administration was requested to provide information 
on the complaint mechanism of the Correctional Services 
Department to address the concerns raised by Hon SHIU 
Ka-chun as detailed in his letter [LC Paper No. 
CB(2)930/17-18(01)]. 

The Administration provided 
the information on 22 
February 2018 [LC Paper 
No. CB(2)930/17-18(02)]. 



-   2   - 
 
 

 Subject Date of meeting Follow-up actions required Administration's response 
4. Briefing by the 

Chairperson of EOC 
 

14 February 2018 EOC was requested to provide information on:  
 
(a) the latest progress of EOC's Anti-Sexual Harassment 

Campaign, in respect of the education and sports 
sectors as well as the disciplined services; and  

 
(b) statistics on staff turnover in the Complaint Services 

Division of EOC in the past five years. 
  

Response awaited. 
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